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      10/25/2024 

 

Dear Resident: 

 

The Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works is pleased to announce that Veterans Hwy has been 

selected for resurfacing. This project will consist of roadway pavement rehabilitation. The limits of 

construction on Veterans Hwy are 275’ North of Benfield Blvd to 400 FT S of MD 178 (At Underpass). 

Work is anticipated to start in November 2024. (weather permitting). 

 

Milling activities will take place at night between 8:00pm – 4:00am and paving activities will take place 

during the day between 8:00am – 4:00pm.  During construction, you may encounter a rougher road surface 

and raised utilities. Please use caution when driving in these areas. To maintain traffic and/or on street 

parking during construction, work will be performed on one side of the street at a time.  Although there 

may be temporary closures associated with the work, this road will remain open for traffic during 

construction.  Please pay particular attention to equipment, signs, and flag persons when driving through 

the work zone.  

 
Reliable Contracting has been contracted to perform this work and can be reached by phone at the main 

office at (410) 987-0313. 

 

The county has retained Century Engineering to manage the construction aspects of the project.  Please 

contact the Pavement Management office at (410) 222-7973 if you have any questions or concerns about 

construction activities. 
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